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January 2023

Dear Parent/Carer of S2 pupil

S2 Options Information
Our S2 options process for S2 pupils is well underway and pupils have been thinking about their subject choices for next year.  There are a number of ways in which we have been raising awareness of options for S3:

· Career adviser delivered workshops to S2 pupils before Christmas

· S2 subject choice assembly

· Departmental information week

· S2 parents meeting

· S2 Options Information Evening

S2 Options meetings
Pastoral care staff have allocated meeting times to each S2 pupil, and parents have been invited to attend these meeting.  These will take place over the coming weeks, and we hope you will be able to attend. Meeting times have already been sent to parents and are posted on Teams.

Subject information and options form
Information for each subject is collated in the Options booklet and this, along with the options form has been posted on the S2 Teams page, as well as on the School Website under the Options Tab.
If you require any further information about S2 Options, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s pastoral care teacher.

Yours sincerely

Gael Keogh

Depute Head Teacher (Acting)










Director of Children’s Services:  Steven Quinn

Council Headquarters, Renfrewshire House, Cotton Street, Paisley PA1 1TZ

Website: www.renfrewshire.gov.uk

